
See You At the Pole 

 School has resumed and our prayers are needed!  Wednesday, September 28th, 2016 is the National 

Celebration of C U @ the Pole. Prayer warriors will be praying for the students, teachers, administrators, 

staff, and especially for our the witness of our Christian students as they navigate the public school 

system.  Prayers will be lifted up at two separate times and locations: Williamstown High School, 6:50 - 

7:15 am and Williamstown Middle School, 7:30 - 7:55 am. Let’s earmark this day as a special day of 

intensive prayer for our schools.  If you are not able to meet at the flagpole, please for our schools at 

some time during the day.  

 


